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From: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 10:15:04 AM
To: Dina Lundy <dlundy@southgate.ca>
Cc: Silva Yousif <syousif@melancthontownship.ca>
Subject: RE: Proposed ZBA Well-Head Protection Areas
 
Hi Dina,
 
This matter was reviewed at last evening’s Council meeting and Council had no
further comments or concerns.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
 
Denise B. Holmes, AMCT
CAO/Clerk, Township of Melancthon
519-925-5525 Ext. 101
The Administration Office will be open to the public Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  There will be no public access between 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. as the
Office will be closed.
 

From: Dina Lundy <dlundy@southgate.ca> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:29 AM
To: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>
Cc: Silva Yousif <syousif@melancthontownship.ca>
Subject: RE: Proposed ZBA Well-Head Protection Areas
 
Good morning, Denise;
 
Please see attached letter and GRCA source protection plan policies requiring the Township of
Southgate, Counties of Dufferin and Grey to amend their OP’s/Zoning By-laws to conform to the SP
plan.  Hope this helps. 
 
 
Kindly,
 
Dina Lundy, MA, CMO, Dipl.M.A.
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Chief Administrative Officer
 

 
 

From: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca> 
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 11:59 AM
To: Dina Lundy <dlundy@southgate.ca>
Cc: Silva Yousif <syousif@melancthontownship.ca>
Subject: FW: Proposed ZBA Well-Head Protection Areas
 
Hi Dina,
 
This matter was reviewed by Council last night and Council has directed Staff to seek
clarification from your Planner on what restrictions might be put in place on
properties in Melancthon when the Zoning By-law Amendment is approved – i.e. -
implications for the use of fertilizers, NASMs, etc.
 
If you could forward this to your Planner for a response, I would appreciate it.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
 
Denise B. Holmes, AMCT
CAO/Clerk, Township of Melancthon
519-925-5525 Ext. 101
The Administration Office will be open to the public Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  There will be no public access between 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. as the
Office will be closed.
 

From: Dina Lundy <dlundy@southgate.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 11:44 AM
To: Rebecca Whelan <rwhelan@dufferincounty.ca>; Denise Holmes
<dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>
Subject: FW: Proposed ZBA Well-Head Protection Areas
 
Good morning,
 
Further to my previous email, the township planning consultant has advised that the by-law to adopt

the ZBA is scheduled to go to Southgate Council on May 15th. We hope that this notice period
providing over 30 days for commenting would be satisfactory. 
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Thank you, and please let me know if there are any concerns.
 
 
Kindly,
 
Dina Lundy, MA, CMO, Dipl.M.A.
Chief Administrative Officer
 

 
 

From: Dina Lundy 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 11:42 AM
To: 'rwhelan@dufferincounty.ca' <rwhelan@dufferincounty.ca>
Cc: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>
Subject: FW: Proposed ZBA Well-Head Protection Areas
 
Good morning, Rebecca
 
It has been brought to my attention that our staff missed the Township of Melancthon and the
County of Dufferin on the attached notice circulation. This zoning by-law amendment is a
housekeeping item required from the Southgate 2022 Official Plan Amendment 21 regarding source
water protection.
 
The township apologizes for the oversight, and should it be requested, the township will hold an
additional public meeting. The township also welcomes written comments.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
 
Kindly,
 
Dina Lundy, MA, CMO, Dipl.M.A.
Chief Administrative Officer
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